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Manager's Introduction

As we embrace September, we are cherishing the final days of summer as we
transition into autumn. We have been bustling with various engaging activities and
heartfelt moments, and we look forward to sharing all the latest happenings and
events with you.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates,
please let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 
 

Best wishes,

Victor Dewson
Care Home Manager

Club Tropicana 2024

We want to express our deep gratitude to everyone who attended our successful
garden party.

A special thanks to all the staff, volunteers, and contributors who made it possible.
With your support, we raised an outstanding £2984, with £484 going to 'Make-A-
Wish' charity and £2500 to our residents' activity fund. Thank you all for your
wonderful contributions.

Glasgow Caledonian University Games

We are thrilled to announce that our residents were invited to Glasgow Caledonian
University to participate in the 2024 Sporting Senior Games. They represented
Springvale with pride and brought home the champions' title. Go team Springvale!

Cocktail Hour

The fabulous residents of the Heather Unit had a fantastic time at the recent cocktail
hour event. The afternoon was filled with delicious cocktails, karaoke, and plenty of
dancing. Our team worked hard to create a variety of cocktails that were enjoyed by
all.

Bowling Day in Kirkintilloch

In celebration of National Bowling Day, our residents had a wonderful time at
Probowl in Kirkintilloch. The day was filled with friendly competition and laughter as
our residents showed off their bowling skills. Afterward, everyone enjoyed a
delicious meal together.

World Ranger Day Celebration

On World Ranger Day, our residents gathered to recognise and honour the
dedication of rangers who protect natural and cultural treasures. Themed snacks
and a captivating David Attenborough documentary were enjoyed by all in our
cinema room.

The Maher School of Irish Dance

The residents were delighted by a special visit from The Maher School of Irish
Dance. It's essential for us to maintain strong connections within the local
community, and events like these are a wonderful way to ensure our residents
remain engaged and entertained. We are grateful for the ongoing support of this
fantastic dance school.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Springvale Care Home Facebook Page as we have
lots of photos and information being shared often.

Leave A Review 

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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